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Chairs and Committee, 

 

Maintaining the ability to vote by mail is crucial in Oregon. It allows people with 

disabilities, folks juggling multiple jobs or jobs with travel, and people who are 

undergoing medical care to have a voice in our elections. It increases voting rates 

across the state. This is a non-partisan issue, because voting by mail allows all 

parties an equal chance to vote, including people in very rural areas. Increasing voter 

response benefits democracy in Oregon. 

 

Thank you for considering my comments. 


